
Sports Week  

2024 

 

‘Spirit of the games’ 

 

We have had a fun packed week full of a variety of sporting activities for everyone to 

enjoy.  The children showed great teamwork, compassion, honesty and resilience.   

Thank you to all the staff who helped, the parents that attended, the Hambleton Year 

6 Young Leaders and the pupils for performing to the best of their abilities. 

The sun shone this week and the children showed confidence and enthusiasm in each of 

the sporting events. 

 

The Climbing Wall 

   

 

   



Circus Trainee’s Obstacle Course Fun! 

     

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Inflatable Team Game Arena (rugby games by York City Knights) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 Terrific Team Building Games 

 

orts Day 



We held our annual Sports Day on Friday. It was great to see the effort and 

sportsmanship that the children displayed.  I would like to thank the parents/carers who 

gave up their time to support the event and the staff who organised the day. 

 

                              

 

Hambleton’s Nursery Children from Blossoms and Tiny Toes 

The Nursery aged children from Hambleton village came to join us on Thursday morning 

to take part in their annual Sports Day event. The Year 6 Young Leaders helped run the 

races, supported them throughout the obstacle course event and presented the 

children with their medals on the podiums in the middle of the field.  The Year 6 Young 

Leaders showed fantastic kindness, agility and were so supportive of the Nursery 

children. Great fun was had by all! 

 

 

 

 

 


